New Martborough Town Library Trustees Special Meeting, August 3, 2017
Brian called the meeting to order with Debbie, Sally and Claudette present.

We have received six applications for the library assistant position. Two of the applicants have had
library experience and have substituted at the library: Molly Goodchild and Sheila Koneaszny.

We tried to work out a plan to hire both, which did not work out.

We will interview both candidates on August 24, one at 5 pm and one at 6 pm.
Brian will write a short memory of Maureen Hosford for the 5 Village News.

We are seeking a bench for Maureen’s garden. Louise Yohalem has suggested one.
The meeting was adjourned. We will next meet on August 24 at 5 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan



